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Kelly, Jason

From: Michael Abel <mabel@pointbiopharma.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 8:09 AM
To: Kelly, Jason
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: U.S. NRC Materials License No. 13-35593-01
Attachments: POINT FINAL LICENSE SIGNED Amendment No. 4.pdf; Corrected Copy FINAL SIGNED - 

POINT  Biopharma USA Amendment No. 4.pdf

Mr. Kelly: 
 
Good morning.  Thank you for the updated documents.  I accessed them successfully, per your instructions. 
 
I noted one typo – Section 6, Item O – should indicate Yb-177 rather than Yb-175. 
 
Upon review, it seems this typo occurred after issuance of Amendment 4 (which initially correctly included Yb-177), but 
subsequently changed to Yb-175 upon slight revision to Item K.  I’ve attached those documents for reference. 
 
Apologies for not catching the discrepancy sooner.  Please let me know if you require anything further to correct the 
listed isotope.  Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Michael Abel 
 

 

4850 West 78th St. 
Indianapolis, IN, 46268 United States
www.pointbiopharma.com 
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Director, Environmental Health and Radiation Safety 
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This message, including any attachments, is privileged and may contain confidential information intended only for the addressee/s. If you are not the addressee or an 
authorized recipient of this message, any distribution, copying, publication or use of this information for any purpose is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately 
by e-mail and then delete this message.  
 

From: Kelly, Jason <Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 8:37 AM 
To: Michael Abel <mabel@pointbiopharma.com> 
Subject: U.S. NRC Materials License No. 13-35593-01 
 

[*] 

Dr. Abel: 
 
Good morning.  Attached is Amendment No. 05 to your U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Materials License No. 
13-35593-01, along with an accompanying cover letter dated September 8, 2022.  This amendment reflects your 
appointment as Radiation Safety Officer.   
 

 You don't often get email from jason.kelly@nrc.gov. Learn why this is important  
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The attachments are secured in an Adobe PDF Security Envelope, which requires a document open password.  I will 
provide you the password in separate correspondence. 
 
You will not receive a hardcopy of this license amendment and cover letter.  Therefore, please verify that you have 
received this e-mail and were able to successfully access the attached files.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
me at (630) 829-9737.  Thank you. 
 
Jason M Kelly, MPH 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL   60532-4352 
Office: (630) 829-9737 
Fax: (630) 515-1078 

 
http://www.nrc.gov/ 
 

[*EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


